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Koon, Nancy

From: Deborah Ahring <daahring@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 19, 2022 8:56 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan, 
 
I ask that ADEQ deny the permit for the sewage treatment facility for Paradise Valley and I also request a public hearing 
on this issue if/when that time comes. Mill Bayou is not an appropriate use as a sewage facility's pipe - in this location 
especially. The pollution risk for wildlife is just too great. 
 
I also have concerns about the Native American burial grounds recently found close by. This is a hugely important 
archeological find and should not have construction going on so close by. At the very least, the construction and 
treatment facility projects should be put on hold until further research on their impact is done. 
 
Thanks for your time, 
 
Deborah Ahring 
9901 Old Arkansas Drive 
Roland, AR 72135 
 
 
 
 


